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TO OUR PATIENTS

Welcome to Diabetes and Endocrinology Associates, P.C., the practice of doctors 

David H. Jacobson, M.D., Darwin L. Brown, M.D., Jay Mepani, M.D and Alice Azzalin, M.D.  We are pleased that you have chosen our practice for your medical care.
We have enclosed information concerning your first visit with our practice.  Please read all of the material carefully, then complete and sign any enclosed forms.  Bring these completed documents with you along with your current insurance card (s), a photo ID and a listing of all the medications that you are currently taking.  Please ask your referring physician (your primary care/family physician) to fax a copy of your medical records to us, including your most recent examination and any laboratory reports pertinent to your visit.

Our physicians are enrolled in Medicare, and a number of managed care and commercial insurance plans.  You may refer to our practice brochure or our web site for specific billing information for Medicare.  Please contact our office to confirm that we currently participate in your plan.  If your insurance plan requires a referral from your primary care physician (PCP), in order to see one of our specialty providers, it is your responsibility to request and obtain this referral from your PCP.  Your physician may fax this referral to our office directly.  However, if we do not receive this referral prior to your scheduled visit, you will be responsible for payment or you will need to reschedule your appointment.  Please call our office 48 hours in advance of your appointment, to verify that your referral has been received.  Your insurance may require that you make a co-payment or pay a deductible for your office visits.  Please be prepared to make that payment at the time of service.  We request payment in full, at the time of your visit, if we do not participate in your insurance plan.  We accept the following forms of payment:  cash, personal check, VISA, MasterCard and Discover.

Please feel free to contact our office during the hours of 8:30am – 12pm and 1:30pm - 4pm, to address any questions concerning our office policies and procedures.  Our qualified staff will be happy to answer any questions you may have regarding your visit.

Thank you for choosing Diabetes and Endocrinology Associates, P.C. for your specialty care. 

OUR WEB SITE:   www.diabetesendo.com

